
Pittsburgh Annual Picnic  
Date & Location 
to Be Announced

This year we will be breaking from tradition and moving our 

picnic location to another location. Details are to come as plans 

are finalized. We are looking forward to gathering with both 

domestic and international families and welcoming reunions 

with birth parents as well. To be sure you get all the details about the Pittsburgh Summer Picnic, 

make sure you are signed up for our email blasts or contact JoanS@afth.org.

NEW LOCATION

Now Accepting Photos for the 2020 AFTH Calendar
Submit your photos by July 1st, 2019

Email photos to KristyG@aft h.org
Include: parents name & address, child’s name, age, & birth country 

If sending multiple emails due to file size, be sure to number the emails 
(for example: 1 of 4, 2 of 4 etc.)

Or Mail Photos to: Marketing Team Calendar Search/AFTH
30-31 Hampstead Circle Wynnewood, PA 19096

Tips for Submitting Your Photos: 
*horizontal layout preferred     *send a variety of photos  (seasonal photos a plus)    *No adults in photos please      
*Use highest pixel setting on camera/phone     *Siblings (adopted or not) can be included in some photos as well


